Certified Public Accountants
Financial • Tax • Management Services

January 25, 2010

Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P. O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

Waste Control, Inc. M4765

G-101 – Extension Docket No. TG-091653

Dear Executive Secretary:

The attached tariff pages are substitute pages for the docket referred to above and are not to be redocketed.

If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis. Reach Joe at Waste Control, phone (360)425-4302 and email <u>jwillis@wcrecycling.com</u>. My email address is <u>mspencer@boothdavis.com</u>.

Very truly yours,

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC

Mary E. Spencer, CPA

Cc: Joe Willis, President Waste Control, Inc.